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October 7, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 22-029 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Town of Hudson 
Proposed Settlement Agreement Filing Date 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) and the Department of Energy (DOE) met in a 
technical session on October 6, 2022.  This technical session was the last element of the 
procedural schedule approved by the Commission on September 15, 2022.  PWW and 
DOE have determined that proceeding with a settlement agreement is appropriate and they 
would like to inform the Commission that they intend to file the settlement agreement on or 
before November 10, 2022.  To the extent the Commission considers this settlement filing 
date to warrant approval as a procedural schedule, PWW and DOE request the Commission 
approve the filing date. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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